
Luis Brito 
12-35-35th Ave Apt 6C 
Astoria, New York, 11106 
(347) 608-64-38 
landres20@aol.com 
 
March 2, 2014 
 
Ms. Hanaah Frechette 
Company Manager 
Flamenco Vivo Carlota Santana 
4 West 43rd Street, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10036 
 
Dear Ms Frechette: 
 
I enjoyed meeting with you about the web design position at the Flamenco 
Vivo Carlota Santana Company. I just want to repeat as I said in our meeting 
that I believe that I am the right person to do this job for you and I want it. 
 
In addition, I will bring to the position strong writing skills, assertiveness and 
the ability to encourage others to work cooperatively with the department. 
My design skills background will help me to work with other web designers 
on staff. 
 
I understand your need for web designers. My detail orientation and 
organizational skills will help make a great asset to this company. For two 
summers I have worked as a temporary web designer and this experience has 
helped me develop my web design skills.  
 
I appreciate the time you took to interview me. I am very interested in 
working for you and look forward to hearing from you about this position. 
 
Sincerely,  
Luis Brito 
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